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RE.  Mini roundabouts on Lobleys Drive 

 

September 2016 

Dear neighbour, 

We have received a number of complaints from local 

residents regarding speeding on Lobleys Drive and the 

problems this has been causing at the mini roundabout 

junctions. 

As we’re sure you will have already seen, following our work 

with your County Councillor Andrew Gravells, works have 

recently been carried out to raise the zebra crossing at the 

end of Lobleys Drive, near to the M5 bridge, with the hope 

to reduce the speed of traffic on the road. We will be 

carrying out further speed checks with the County Council  

later on in the year, in order to follow up on this work. 

There does however, still seem to be a cause for concern 

further towards the Abbeymead Avenue end of Lobleys 

Drive, particularly near to the Bay Tree Road and Cox’s Road 

junctions, as we understand that traffic is not giving way to cars trying to get out of these 

roads onto the mini roundabouts. 

If this is something you have witnessed or have concerns about, please do contact us, as 

we are keen to gain as much information as possible from local residents and hear your 

views. 

Best wishes, 

■           Working for Abbeymead all year round           ■           www.abbeyviews.com           ■ 

Cllr Gordon Taylor 
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